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CESSATION OF QUARTERLY REPORTING 

 

 

The Board of Directors of T T J Holdings Limited (the “Company”, and together with its 

subsidiaries, the “Group”), wishes to update Shareholders that following recent amendments 

to Rule 705(2) of the SGX-ST Listing Manual which came into effect on 7 February 2020, the 

Company will be ceasing quarterly reporting with immediate effect.  

 

The Board has, after due deliberations, taking into consideration the compliance efforts 

required in connection with quarterly reporting, decided to prepare and publicly release the 

financial statements of the Company only on a semi-annual basis.  

 

Accordingly, the Company’s next financial results release shall be in respect of the full year 

ending 31 July 2020, which will be announced via SGXNet on or before 29 September 2020.  

 

 

By Order of the Board 

 

 

Teo Hock Chwee 

Chairman and Managing Director 
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